
【Regarding breakfast serving】

【ご昼食】

【カフェ】

Cafe is closed until further notice.

■Request to customers

Temperature measurement Hand disinfection   

Hand disinfection at the entrance is required.

Masks and gloves wearing Cash transactions

All staff will wear masks and gloves.

In Response to COVID-19

In response to the government’s announcement regarding COVID-19 situation, our restaurant was
closed temporarily in order to prevent the spread of infection and to ensure both customers’ and
employees’ safety. We would like to inform you that we decided to reopen from June 1st.

■Breakfast will be served only to customers who ordered for breakfast at the time of booking. We
will not accept additional breakfast reservation after the booking was made.
■We will serve breakfast as table order due to safety reasons.  Please feel free to order as many
dishes as you like.  Even though it is not buffet, it is still “all-you-can-eat” breakfast.

Lunch will be served as a Prix Fixe course, with main dish to be chosen (meat or fish).

Temperature will be measured at the entrance.
(Please note that we do not allow customers with
temperature of over 37.5 degrees to enter.)

Cashier staff will use tray during payment
transactions.



■Measures taken by staff

Mask wearing and hand washing and sanitizing   Temperature measurement 

Arrangement of tables

We will arrange sufficient space between tables.

Sterilization and desinfection

We will perform thorough disinfection of the restaurant, including tables, chairs, trays, etc.
Hot water sterilization of tableware and cutlery (more than 80 degrees)

The staff wear masks, often wash and sanitize their
hands.

Staffs' body temperature is measured upon arrival at
the office.

All staff will do their best to ensure safe stay.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.


